From: SEELY, Bob (2nd Mailbox) <iowmp@parliament.uk> 
Sent: 31 March 2021 10:10
To: Valerie Taylor <calbourneclerk@outlook.com>
Subject: Regarding your case with Bob Seely MP

Sent on behalf of Bob Seely MBE MP

Dear Val,

Please find a copy of the response issued by Royal Mail attached. It seems it was regrettably not sent to us on the included date for unknown reasons. My apologies on their behalves for the delay.

Kind regards,

Mr Alex Fynney
Senior Caseworker and Researcher, Office of Bob Seely MBE MP

Northwood House, Ward Avenue, Cowes, Isle of Wight, PO31 8AZ
Tel: 01983 220220 


